
YOUNG ENGINEERS DAY 

RUTGERS UNIVERSITY 

FEBRUARY 21, 2018 

9:00 am – 1:00 pm 

 

Rutgers University will host Young Engineers Day on February 21 for children in Kindergarten 

through Grade 12.  

This event is a fantastic opportunity for students to learn more about the enjoyable world of 

Engineering and the Rutgers School of Engineering through hands-on, age-appropriate activities, as 

well as having the chance to see a new 100,000 square- foot Engineering building under 

construction. Rutgers faculty, staff, undergraduate students, and graduate students will be on hand 

to make this a great day for all. 

Young Engineers Day will take place at the Busch Student Center in Piscataway, near the beautiful 

Rutgers Golf Course and Rutgers Stadium. 

To learn more, contact Michael Brown at mikebr@soe.rutgers.edu.  

To discover more about the State University, go towww.rutgers.edu. Please share this with other 

parents, students, principals, teachers, and guidance counselors. 
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